
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

There are still places available for the following 

afterschool clubs.   

Club Day Year 

Art Club Mon Y1 

Football - boys Mon Y3-6 

Football – girls Mon Y3-6 

Multisport Mon Y2-3 

Basketball Tues Y3-6 

Dance Thurs Y3-6 

Martial Arts Thurs Y1-6 

Hand/dodge/bench ball Fri Y3-6 

 

To secure your child’s place please log onto 

www.eduspot.co.uk and details are in the 

‘SHOP’ area.  See below. 

   Friday 9
th

 November 2018 

        Star of the Week  

 

   This will be presented in our assembly on 

Wednesday 14
th

 November  

Year 1 Silver Birch Charlie B 

Year 1/2 Beech Ava 

Year 2 Sycamore Eva 

Year 3 Elderberry Zak 

Year 3/4 Ash Zachary 

Year 4 Oak Charlotte 

Y5 Willow Riley 

Year 5/6 Sequoia Amy W 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom Whole Class 

 

Admission into Reception September 2019 

Applications must be made online at 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions  

The online application is now open on  

The closing date for applications is 15th January 2019. 

Remembrance Sunday 

This Sunday the school will lay our wreath at the  

Cenotaph in Stalybridge at the Remembrance Service.  

Summer D and Lily-May K please wear your uniform and 

meet near the new flats at Tesco.  

 

I will be wearing my bright red coat so you can spot me! 

See you there Mrs Brown  

Rock Star of the Week  

  The Rock Star winner of the week is  

Erica V (Year 3) 

This will be presented in our assembly on 

Wednesday 14
th

 November. 

Parents Evening 

If you have not already done so, please book your 

appointment online for Parents Evening.  A text 

message was sent earlier this week. 

 

Donations 

If anyone is able to donate prizes for our Christmas Fair 

Raffle, please send them to the school office. 

Please see following dates for non-uniform days in 

return for donations for the Christmas Fair 

Fri 16/11/18 
KS1 Chocolates 

KS2 Bottles 

Fri 23/11/18 
Whole 

school 
Tombola 

 

Future Events & Important Dates 

Please see the Calendar of Events sent home earlier 

this term with more dates for future events. 

The calendar is also on the school website. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Meals 

Any changes must be reported in writing or email to the school office 

School Council – Pupil Voice  
 

The school council met today and we votes were taken for the roles we need:-  
 

Congratulations to  
Maisie R – Chair of the School Council 

Jake C – Deputy Chair of School Council   
Jay C – Secretary to School Council  

 
Homework 

School Council members please write a list of at least 5 ideas for discussion in next week’s meeting. 
Please ensure you write your name and class on the sheet and bring it to school on Friday next week 

ready for our meeting. 

 

Year 6 Tour Guides – New Reception Parents 
Presentation Evening 

 
Many thanks to the children who came to support us at Buckton 
Vale Primary School at short notice last night; we had a great 
evening introducing our school to many new parents and the 

children were once again a credit to us all.  
Sincere thanks go to: -         Joe M 

Maisie R 
Ruby Mc 
Ruby M 

Amelia G 
Maddie C 

Erin P  

COMPETITION TIME  
We have recently been inspired by the poet Tony Walsh’s poetry in 
our morning assemblies. 
 
Can you write a poem about Friendship? 
How do you keep a friend? 
What makes a friend special? 
How do you stick together and help each other through? 
Do you have any tips on helping children make new friends? 
 
When you have finished your poem please hand it in to the school 
office. The winning poet will have their poem printed and framed. 
You will be encouraged to perform it too! 
 
Deadline for entries is Friday 30th November 2018 

Internet Safety Posters 
Congratulation 

 
Many congratulations to Max G (Y5) and 

Willow (Y2) for their excellent posters 
about Internet Safety.  

 
 

The posters will soon be ready to share 
with you on our website. 

 

Certified Grief Recovery Specialist  
Over the half-term holiday, I spent time training to 
become a Certified Grief Recovery Specialist. This 

enables me to train others in:- 
Grief Support Group 

Helping Children with Loss 
Grief Support 1:1 and 

Pet Loss Support  
I will be in touch with information on courses available 

to parents later in the year. 
Mrs Brown  

Christmas Cards 

If you ordered your Christmas 

cards online later than the 

recommended deadline they 

should arrive next week.  

 

Lockers installation begins 

As Buckton Vale numbers grow we 

have a significant issue with 

bags/coats across the school. 

We are beginning to install new 

lockers – one corridor at a time. This is 

due to the trip hazards our bags/coats 

presently pose.  

 

New lockers are due for Mrs 

Oldham/Green’s class and Mr 

Luckman’s class over the weekend.  

 

Can I please appeal for help for 

children to only bring to school only 

what they need?  

 

Thank you in advance of your support. 

Mrs Brown 



Instructions for payments on eduspot/schoolmoney 

 

Either click the link on the text message you receive from school, or search for 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk or www.eduspot.co.uk        You will be directed to this screen: 

STEP 1 

 

STEP 2 

 

 

 

STEP 3 

 

Select SIGN IN 

Then select the last option: 

schoolmoney parent login 

The Parental Login will ask the following: 

Mobile (this is the number you have 

received your text on) 

Email (this is the email address you have 

supplied school with) 

Password (this will be included in your text 

message) 

Child’s First Name              Then select GO 

Select School Shop 

All clubs will be there.  


